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Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
Parent Questionnaire 
 
I would like to thanks all the parents and carers who filled out the Parent Questionnaire towards the end 
of the Spring Term and detail the results of the questionnaire on the reverse of this letter. 
 
The number of parents and carers who took part in the questionnaire ( 194) was a higher number than 
before and it is very pleasing to see that where we can compare the results of this questionnaire to the 
last questionnaire, there is an increase in the percentage of parents and carers who can agree with the 
statements generally. Within this overall rise it is particularly gratifying to see the marked increases in 
people strongly agreeing with statements (e.g. the percentage of people who now strongly agree that 
their child is happy at school has risen from 59% to 70%, the percentage of people who strongly agree 
that their child is taught well has risen from 41% to 75%, the percentage of people who strongly agree 
that students are well behaved has risen from 21% to 62%). 
 
Standards 
 
Mrs. Rees, our Deputy Headteacher responsible for monitoring the standards achieved by our pupils, is 
sending you a letter detailing the results of the national tests that were taken this term by our pupils at the 
end of Reception and Year 2 as well as the phonics tests taken by our Yr. 1 and Yr. 2 children. I am very 
pleased to see that the impact of what we have been doing as a school is coming through strongly in 
these results and want to congratulate all the children and staff for the pleasing results as well as 
thanking parents/ carers for all your support and understanding of what we are trying to achieve as a 
school to provide our children with an excellent education. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tim Mamak 
Headteacher 
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